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April 1, 2022 

 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Invites the Community to Partake in 

this Year’s Community Clean Up in Honor of Earth Day 2022 

 

Bloomington, CA. - San Bernardino County Fifth District Supervisor Joe 

Baca Jr. is inviting the community to take action and be a part of this year’s 

community clean up that will be occurring on April 23rd in Bloomington and 

Muscoy from 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. This event is in honor of National Earth Day 

that was created to demonstrate support for environmental protection. The 

event is open to all those who would like to volunteer. Those who are 

interested in volunteering are more than welcome to choose between 

Bloomington and/or Muscoy. 

 

“Earth Day is a great way to get out and help nurture the Earth the same way 

it has for us. This is our home, and it is our turn to go out and make our 

community a cleaner and better place to live. The actions we take today 

affect the world we live in tomorrow. Let’s all do our part, together. On April 

23rd I hope our actions to clean up Bloomington and Muscoy will improve the 

conditions that our community deals with daily, and hope that we can beautify 

as much as we possibly can. Let’s come together to make our community a 

happier and healthier place to live.” -Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. 

 

To Volunteer Please Go To: https://forms.gle/77c7PaCe4eEhSCrj8  
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